
ORANGE CCOUNTY CHAPTER 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION 
Board Meeting 

March 9, 2013 

   The meeting was opened at 1:55pm by President McKelvie. Those in attendance included; President 

McKelvie, Vice-President Dan Shippey, Corresponding Secretary Jim Klingler, Recording Secretary 

Jim Blauer, Chaplain Richard Adams, Chancellor John Dodd, Past President Larry Wood, and Treasurer 

Arthur Koehler. 

   The minutes from the last meeting were considered. Several corrections were made. One was the fact 

that Jim Wallace was not there. It was Jim Klingler the new Corresponding Secretary. The wording on 

the policy concerning links to other websites was not placed in the minutes. John Dodd wrote out the 

motion and was read by Recording Secretary Jim Blauer. “The motion to enact a policy of linking only 

to CAR and DAR websites, because they are related organizations.” With all corrections made, Larry 

Wood moved that we accept the minutes as corrected. This was seconded by John Dodd. The motion 

passed. 

   It was pointed out by Larry Wood and Arthur Koehler that the essay budget was $150 and $159 was 

spent on the contest. It was moved that this budget item be amended to cover the increase. The motion 

was seconded and passed. 

   Next workshop will be worked on by John Dodd with the Orange Family History Center for middle 

May or Early June. John also requested that he be given some of the brochures from the table to take and 

have on display at the FHC when they have their Family History Fair on April 20
th

. This was agreed to. 

   With no further business John Dodd moved that we adjourn. This was seconded and the motion 

passed. 

   The meeting was adjourned at 2:10pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

April 20, 2013 

 

James F. Blauer 

Recording Secretary 


